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DATE:  August 9, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 
 
RE:  Miller Outdoor Theatre Wireless Audio Upgrades RFP  
 
TO:  All Prospective Proposers 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification regarding the referenced 
Miller Outdoor Theatre Wireless Audio Upgrades RFP to answer questions timely received in the 
manner set forth below:  
 
Question 1: Is the contractor responsible for building a rack in accordance with specification 27 
411 00, pg. 19, item 2.10A or is there an existing rack on-site for contractors to use?  
 

Answer: The requirement to build a rack in the shop and then transfer it to the site is 
removed from this project.  Contractors may build a rack on-site in the existing rack.  
 

Question 2: Do the Hoffman boxes need to be waterproof as this is an outdoor venue?  
 

Answer: The “CB” terminations should be provided in waterproof boxes with hinged lids 
and a latch for ease of access.  All other terminations are NEMA1. 

 
Question 3: What type of SFPs are required for the Cisco switches? 
 

Answer: Contractors should provide multimode OM3 fiber on LC connections to match 
the existing Dante network switches.  
 

Letters of Clarification become a part of the RFP automatically upon issuance and supersede any 
previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their Proposal, 
Proposers are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated them 
into their Proposal. 


